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The YAYAM Bulletin 

Hey, YAYAM family! Thanks for checking out the YAYAM Bulletin Board! 

We have several events coming up that many of you may be interested in. Please read 

through and follow the links for additional details! All events have deadlines within the 

week! 

Don't forget to follow YAYAM on social media for the most recent updates and hot-off-the-

press news. Follow us below: 

   

 

   



 

 

 

 

Devoted Online 

"Becoming the One Before Finding 

the One" 

For ages 16-21 and their parents 

Registration Deadline: Sunday, Feb. 7th 

The best way to prepare for the matching 

& Blessing is to grow together as a family. 

This program is based on the level 1 

Blessing workshop and modified to a family 

small group curriculum over the course of 7 

weeks. All the team leaders will also be 

Blessed so you'll be able to dig deep in our 

conversations and education. Sign up by 

February 7th and find more details here! 

You don't want to miss it!  

yayam.familyfed,org/devoted 

   

Faith & Focus 

Half-Day Young Adult Retreat 

For all young adults ages 18-40 on 

Saturday, February 6th 

Join the "Faith & Focus" retreat this 

Saturday. It will be a time for young adults 

to connect more deeply, and revitalize and 

refresh for the new year with new insights. 

The first session, "Bringing Your Faith into 

Practice," will feature two topics that will be 

very relevant to many of our lives: Mental 

& Spiritual Health During a Pandemic, and 

The Head Wing Approach to Our Political 

Divide. The second session will dive deeper 

into "Bringing Your Faith into Focus." How 

can we find God when the world seems so 

wrong? By the way, it's FREE with a 

suggested donation! We can't wait to see 

you there: 

yayam.familyfed,org/faithandfocus 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

Pyeongae Scholarship 

For undergrad students, graduate students, 

and high schoolers who are committed to go 

to Sun Moon University 

Deadline: Friday, Feb. 5th 

We are happy to announce that 

applications for the 2021 Pyeongae 

Scholarship are officially open! The 

Pyeongae Scholarship started when True 

Mother sold True Parents' helicopter in 

order to establish a fund that can raise 

future leaders. It awards US and Canadian 

students who live a public lifestyle by 

contributing back to their community 

(Sunday School, church, youth ministry, 

CARP, etc), and hopes to enable public-

minded leaders for the future. Check out 

more details here:  

yayam.familyfed,org/scholarship 

   

    

 

   

Affiliated Events 

While these events are not hosted by YAYAM, we thought you might be 

interested! 

   

Giving for Good Event 

What are you doing on Feb. 6 from 5-6 PM 

(EST)? Join us in Giving for Good's Virtual 

Event with Sun Jin Nim! We'll be featuring 

guest speakers all the way from Kenya and 

the Philippines, who have found 

environmental-friendly methods to sustain 

their community's livelihoods. You may also 

be one of the 21 lucky winners who get 

Hawaii's Kona coffee delivered to your 

door! Admission is $20 and 100% of all 

funds will benefit WFWPI, a 501 (c)(3) non-

profit organization, to specifically support 

UN SDG 13 on Climate Action, a select 

group of WFWPI humanitarian projects and 

the work related to the WFWPI UN Office. 

www,givingforgoodinternational,org/events 

 

 

 

  

    



 

 

 

 

NFS Unity Dance 

We're updating the National Family Service 

Unity (Tongil) Dance, and we’ve got an 

opportunity for you to wish our True 

Parents a Happy Birthday! You can send a 

video saying “Happy Birthday” or in Korean, 

“생일 축하합니다” (Saeng-Il Chook-Ah 

Hahm-Nee-Dah), or a clip of some of your 

dance moves over the Unity song (10 

seconds to 1 minute long). You can also do 

both! By doing so, you’re eligible for our 

raffle for a $20 Amazon gift card! This is for 

all ages young or old and your family is 

welcome to do this together as well. 

Send your submission to music@ 

unification,org by FEB 7th! 

   

 

   

    

Don't forget to periodically check YAYAM Online, where we'll be posting all 

the online events and resources available! 

yayam.familyfed,org/online 

   

 

   

    

 

 

Follow Us on 

Social Media 

Keep up with the exciting 

happenings around the 

country! 

@ we.are.yayam 

#weareyayam 

 

 

   


